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As an out of state visitor - The day use cost for out of state is  high compared to other states.  I
think the state might want to consider the lost revenue from tourists. Personally I wouldn’t be
able to absorb all the increased costs. I agree with increase but this is doubled and no annual to
help visitors on extended stay  costs.
Glad to see your asking people for comments. 
Barbara from Texas
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